
The Children’s Voice 

Make checks payable to: REACH 
Please send donations to:  Rescue African Children PO Box 836 Roseville,  CA  95661 

Check here and indicate any address changes below.  

 «name1» 

 «name2» 

 «address» 

 «city» «state»  «zip» 

Children and/or Pastors currently supporting:   

«entities» 

Children: «children» 

Pastor:  «pastors» 

Monthly commitment: «total» 

Monthly commitment Due: «amountDue» 

Additional Giving: 
Birthday    . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Christmas Fund 2017 . . . . .  . .  $______________ 

Trailer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Mosquito Nets . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $______________ 

Other . . . ________________________  $______________ 

Total additional giving:               $______________ 

           Total donation =      $______________ 

Last Donation: «lastDonationDate» 

Current Through:  «lastMonthSponsored» 

Gifts received by January 10, 2018 allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda 

       Your child/pastor’s name/# 

        c/o Fred Tumwebaze  

        Rescue African Children 

        PO Box 804      

        Jinja,   Uganda—Africa 

   REACH Contact Information: 

Fred Tumwebaze 

PO Box 804 

Jinja, Uganda—Africa 

rescue_children@yahoo.com 

Please fill out the information below and return it along with your payment in the envelope provided. 

Rescue African Children 
January 2018 

 I can no longer support my child and/or pastor 

I want to be an “Email Sponsor” (all reminders and newsletters via email) 

New phone # or Email address ________________________________ 

REACH Team USA: 

Rescue African Children 

PO Box 836 

Roseville, CA  95661 

Heily@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Write your child/pastor at:  

 A Joyful Christmas  
Celebration at Omega 

School 
Dear Friends, 

On behalf of Rescue African Children, thank you 
for being generous sponsors. With your kind 
support, the Omega School children live to testify 
that they have caring families coming near to 
them. Our Children’s Christmas Party was won-
derfully cerebrated on 22nd December 2017.  

 

Rescue African Children could not do what it 
does without the generous support of a caring 

community. Thank you again for your thoughtful 
Christmas gifts to these youngsters. We greatly 
appreciate your support of our ministry. 

The Children’s Christmas Party makes a huge 
difference in the lives of whole families. Through 
your kind support, Rescue African Children 
makes lives better and may you continue this 
great love. Each New Year we witness the ex-
citements of 
the children 
when they are 
enjoying their 
Christmas 
meal, praise 
and worship 
and joy to the 
extreme when 
receiving their 
Christmas gifts. One young child after receiving 
her gift moved to the Social Worker humbly and 
said, “Madam Christmas, yange e’wedhe.” Liter-
ally meaning her Christmas party is finished. She 
said it honestly, because many families whose 
bread earners passed away go through Christ-
mas seasons without happiness and hope. But 
with all your support to make this Children’s 

Christmas Party a 
success, you give 
children a living 
testimony of love at 
Christmas.  

Your love, commit-
ment and generosi-
ty have kept the 
movement of our 

ministry at the most admirable service; lost hope 
is given back to children and parental love is 
attained by your children in 
Uganda. 

We are truly thankful for 
your commitment and an-
nual sacrifices helping this 
ministry stay strong, and it 
is really inspiring to see the 
smiles of your children. God bless!                             

Pastor Fred may be coming to a city 
near you in March or April, 2018 

Please hop on board with all of us at Reach USA 
in welcoming Pastor Fred Tumwebaze in March 
of next year.  His first stop will be with us here in 
Northern California from March 8th—29th.  From 
there he heads to Arkansas until April 26.  Then, 
to Southern California with Pastor Rodney.  If you 
are in those areas and would like to have him 
speak and share, please let your local REACH 
caretaker know.  If you don’t know who that might 
be, email: Sandy@rescueafricanchildren.org.  I 
will be scheduling Nor Cal.  Please pray and look 
for the opportunities God will provide to share 
this wonderful ministry in your area for the sake 
of these children and families in Uganda and 
thank you! 


